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Carole J. Washburn, Secretary L :;
Washington Utilities and x o —
Transportation Commission /-
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. SRF =
Olympia, WA 98504 sy ®
Attention: Lori Kanz

(360) 586-1130

Re:  San Juan Island Shuttle Express, Inc.
Certificate No. BC-120

Dear Ms. Washburn:

With this letter is the petition of San Juan Island Shuttle Express, Inc. for authorization on
less than statutory notice for resumption of service and approval of the enclosed time schedule.
Please note that under the proposed time schedule service will initially commence on October 1
2004, unless a waiver of statutory notice is granted.

Enclosed are two copies of each of the following:
1. Application to waive statutory requirement.

2. Proposed Time Schedule for passenger, freight and ferry service, with an issue date
of October 1 2004.

3. Time Schedule in form posted by the carrier by September 17, 2004 at each
terminus.

Please contact me if the Commission needs any further information.

Thank you

ark A. Gdpdman
President
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